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SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE

A Special Meeting of the Board of Inline Hockey New Zealand (IHNZ) and its affiliated Clubs
and regional representatives has been called for on Thursday the 4th of October 2018 at 1400
at the IHNZ National Championships Event being held in New Plymouth at that time.

Meeting Purpose

1) Propose and discuss changes to the Inline Hockey New Zealand Constitution including:
e A review of re-election requirements for Independent Board Members
e A change of appointment committee.
e Appointment of a new auditor.

2) A discussion on proposed changes to the regions

3) An opportunity to discuss any other relevant IHNZ business.

Best Regards,

The Inline Hockey New Zealand Board
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